
 April Newsletter  
 
Hello Grade 3 Families and Caregivers,   

Welcome Spring! I hope you are enjoying the longer days and more sunshine!  We have a busy 
month ahead of us. Please take note of the items listed below.  

THANK YOU:  A big thank you to the Rotary Club of Whitehorse for giving each Grade 3 student a 
brand new dictionary!  

Letter from the Prime Minister: A highlight for our class was receiving a response from the Prime 
Minister in response to the letters we wrote when he was elected into office in October.  The letter is posted 
outside our classroom if you want to come by and take a look!  

Brisk Walks: We have started our brisk walks again in the morning! (weather 
permitting).      

Reading Logs: The class has reached 6,000 minutes of reading so far! Please 
continue to encourage your child to read for at least 20 minute each night.  Our 
goal is 9,000 minutes to earn an ice cream party   

Weekly Spelling Tests: We will continue to have spelling tests on Thursday.  
The spelling list should be going home each Monday.  

Science: Our current unit is focused on Structures! We will spend the next few weeks creating and building 
structures with various materials and learning about what makes structures strong and made to last!   

Music Class: Our classes with Ms. Andrea will continue on Thursdays for the 
month of April.  Therefore, our library day has changed to Friday for the month.  
There will be a music performance that everyone is welcome to attend on Friday, 
April 29th.  
 

School Council Elections: Look for more information in our school newsletter if this interests you!   

April Reminders and Upcoming Events 

Wednesday, April 13th: Day of Inclusion/Pink Day.  Everyone is welcome to wear PINK on this day. 

Friday, April 15th:  Swimming Afternoon 

Monday, April 18th: Field Trip to Swan Haven 

Friday, April 22nd:  Earth Day/School Spirit Day.  Everyone is encouraged to wear their GMP t-shirts, or a 
blue shirt on this day.   

Monday, April 25th-Friday, April 29th: Education Week-look for more information coming soon!  

Friday, April 29th: Music performance day!  Time: TBD 

Sincerely, ���  
Ms. Dykman 

Contact Information: 
 

Email: sarah.dykman@yesnet.yk.ca 
 

   School Phone:  867-667-5189 
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